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 Message by Secretary ICERT 

 

It is with immense pleasure that I extend my heartfelt best wishes 

to the entire editorial team and all the esteemed authors on the 

occasion of the publication of Vol 3, Issue 2 of Eduphoria - An 

International Multidisciplinary Magazine. 

On behalf of the International Council for Education Research and 

Training (ICERT), I commend the editorial team for their tireless 

dedication, meticulous efforts, and unwavering commitment to 

maintaining the high standards of scholarship that Eduphoria represents. Your hard work in 

curating, reviewing, and perfecting each submission is truly appreciated and is instrumental in 

the continued success of the magazine. 

To our invaluable authors, thank you for your insightful contributions and for choosing 

Eduphoria as a platform to share your research and perspectives. Your diverse scholarly works 

enrich the intellectual landscape and contribute significantly to the multidisciplinary dialogue 

that is at the core of our mission. 

We are proud to see Eduphoria continue to grow as a beacon of academic excellence, fostering 

innovation and knowledge dissemination across various disciplines. This issue is a testament to 

the collaborative spirit and intellectual vibrancy that defines our community. 

My sincerest congratulations to everyone involved in bringing this latest issue to fruition. We 

look forward to the continued impact of Eduphoria in shaping educational research and practice 

globally. 

 

Prof. (Dr) Sandeep Kumar 

Secretary  

International Council for Education Research and Training (ICERT) 

 

 

  


